Subject: Good Job!

Date: Tue, 10 Feb 1998 11:58:46 -0500

From: C.Stevens.Hughes@smed.com

To: Hmitchell@p3.net

Dear Helen -

I didn't get the opportunity to properly thank you for all your hard work

last week.  I really appreciated how you pitched in and got the job done,

and with minimal instruction.

It was a pleasure working with you. Good luck in your future endeavors.

C.

